
Chemical incapacitants, kinetic impact projectiles, and sound devices have no place in our communities. Law enforcement agencies 
across the state have utilized weapons ban on our battlefields to stifle speech in our streets. These tools of oppression have no 
functional use in law enforcement. It is past time we prohibit and prevent their use in our state. 


